




Andrew Osborn and Sunyoung Hong 
6 Cumberland Road 
Belmont, MA 02478 

(617) 484 – 0081 
(917)-435-4500 

 
February 6, 2017 
 
Town of Belmont, Office of Community Development 
Homer Municipal Building 
19 Moore Street 
Belmont, MA 02478 
 
Re: Request for special permit to build circular driveway and parking area 
 
Dear Office of Community Development, 
 
We respectfully request that you approve our plan to install a circular driveway and parking area in the front yard of 
our residence.  Our property is roughly rectangular in plan, measuring approximately 230 ft Northwest/southeast by 
100 ft Northeast/southwest.  The house is slightly skewed relative to the property lines such that the front of the 
house faces North-northeast. 
 
We currently have a driveway that slopes down from street level on the west side of the property, leading to the rear. 
The driveway is narrow and its west edge is an embankment that slopes steeply down to the western side neighbor’s 
property.   
 
We have had one instance where the driveway was slippery and our car slid into the back.  On another occasion, the 
side of our car scraped the west building wall causing $2000 in damage because of the narrow driveway.  Further, 
our children play basketball in the back parking area and there is a danger to them from cars entering and leaving.  
Hence, we would like to create a new parking area in front of the house along with a circular drive that connects to 
our existing drive. 
 
The parking portion of the proposed new driveway is located east of the residence sight lines and therefore complies 
with the township ordinances.  The central and western portion of the proposed circular drive is set back mostly 
greater than 30 ft. from our front property line.  A small triangular portion of the circular drive is within the building 
sight lines and also closer than 30 ft. to the front property line.  Hence our desire to seek this special permit. 
 
The exact proposed configuration of the west end of the circular drive passes between two large trees that we would 
like to keep.  It is also our plan to plant new trees along the property line in front, which will partly obscure the new 
proposed circular driveway.  The slope of the proposed circular drive is such that site drainage will not be affected 
and there will be no additional runoff onto the neighbor’s property.   
 
Attached to this letter are: 
• A site plan prepared by a licensed surveyor, Frank Iebba, showing all required information 
• Zoning compliance checklist prepared by a licensed surveyor, Frank Iebba 
• A site plan drawing made by Ms. Hong (registered architect) showing the planned tree locations 
• A photograph of our house as viewed from across the street 
• Application for Special Permit 
 
We appreciate your consideration of this request for special permit. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Andrew Osborn     Sunyoung Hong 
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Photo 1.  View of the existing driveway  
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Photo 2.  Overall view of the house from northeast (Arrow indicates the tree that we are trying to save) 
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Photo 
3.  Same view of Photo 2 above with future plantation (green shades)  
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Photo 4.  Overall view of the house from east (Arrow indicates the tree that we are trying to save) 
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Photo 8.  The subject tree 
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